
High School Mission Trip  

Fundraiser Dinner 
Our High School Mission trip was an immense success last summer, and we 
are already gearing up for June 2025.  We will be hosting a fundraiser dinner at 
St. Rita on January 30 to share stories, pictures, and experiences, as well as 
enjoy a nice meal together and raise support for our next group of High School 
students to serve as the hands and feet of Jesus.   

When: January 30, 6:30 – 8:00 PM 
Where: St. Rita Church Hall 

Food: Lasagna  
Cost: $20 Suggested Price, or Goodwill Offering 

To reserve your spot and see more details, please go to 
https://tinyurl.com/missiontripdinner2025, scan the QR code below, or 
message Nino at nrebholz@ffpmke.org. 
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